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Devon Rugby Referee Society Ltd (DRRS)

International Rugby Tickets 
September 2018 (Revised October 2021) 
Purpose 
To ensure a fair process for the allocation of International Rugby match tickets. 
Responsibilities 
A nominated subcommittee from the Executive Committee (or co-opted members) will be responsible for ensuring that the international tickets, that are allocated by the Rugby Football Union (RFU), are distributed to the DRRS members in as fair and equitable manner as possible using the policy below.
Disputes 
Any dispute about the allocation of international tickets will be reviewed by the DRRS Chairperson and two other nominated persons from the Executive Committee.
Allocation 
The DRRS are allocated a number of international rugby tickets each year for the coming season; the number is determined by the RFU. All paid up Members of DRRS are invited to apply for tickets. Please see below for the correct method, as agreed by the Executive Committee. 
To be able to apply for tickets you must: -
1. Be a paid-up current member of DRRS. Life, Active or Associate.
2. Pay in full for the allocation on application, if successful, by the date set by the Executive Board. If you fail to do so, the tickets will be reallocated.    
3. Apply for up to a maximum of four tickets per game.

A note will be sent out detailing the available tickets and prices, as well as the last date for applications. 
No tickets will be allocated or sent until payment has been made.
Once the applications have been received, they will be reviewed by the subcommittee a decision will be made as to allocation of tickets (All members who apply will be informed by email). 
If demand for the available tickets is greater than our allocation then they will be distributed by referral to:--
1. Quantity applied for. {Single tickets to take preference }
2. Unsuccessful previous applications. 
3. Lots drawn by The Executive Committee.

It is the intention of DRRS that no member be denied tickets at the cost of other members receiving multiple tickets.
An up-to-date list will be held by the Executive Committee and reviewed each year to ensure fairness, clarity and transparency in the allocation of international rugby tickets from season to season. 
Every effort should be made to by the individual purchasing the tickets to attend the match. However, the Executive Board appreciate that these may be used as per RFU guidance for a reward to others, if this is the case, then the person applying and purchasing the tickets has the responsibility to ensure that those tickets do not end up in others possession (Black market, touts etc.). 
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